
Ann Machado - Re: Question about possible site plan review 

It does not trigger a site plan review.  

Barbara

>>> Ann Machado Wednesday, April 02, 2014 7:55 AM >>>
Barbara -

I did the best that I could using the G drive to look at the plans. Apt. #1 appears to be 20' x 70". Apt. 2 appears to 
be 20' x 28'.

Ann

>>> Barbara Barhydt 4/1/2014 4:43 PM >>>
Hi Ann:

I looked at this in e-plan, but I don't see any dimensions or square footage.  Can you give me those figures, but I 
don't think this triggers a review.   

I am out this Thursday and Friday, so I will try to confirm Wed if you can give me the numbers. 

Thanks.  

Barbara

>>> Ann Machado Tuesday, April 01, 2014 4:10 PM >>>
Barbara -

Kamlesh Patel has applied for a building permit - #2014-00478 at 1150 Brighton Ave. (264  A001). Currently this 
is a motel, the Inn at Portland.  He is converting one section of the motel (Building 200) from 16 motel rooms to 
the office, breakfast area, exercise room and two apartments - one for the general manager and one for the 
night clerk. There is no increase in the footprint of the building. There is plenty of parking on site. This came in as 
a change of use. Does this require any kind of site plan review?

Thanks.

Ann
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